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News from the
Chief Executive

SCOTTISH REGION - AYRSHIRE

Hello everyone, just a few items on the agenda for your perusal as we actually
held a committee meeting at the end of February (crazy | know!).

Although not present at the Scottish National Conference myself last month,
| have it on good authority that it once again was a resounding success
and a well worthwhile event to have been in attendance at.

The Golf Club Secretaries versus Greenkeepers match will be contested
at West Linton GC on Monday, April 14, so here’s hoping they get a good
day for it and the greenkeeper’s prevail.

Troon Portland plays host to our Spring Outing on April 15. Tee times will
be from 9:30am - be sure to get your form back to Derek quickly as I'm
sure such a fine venue will attract an excellent turn out.

Derek Wilson’s Irvine Bogside course will be the venue for this year’s
Scottish National Tournament on Monday, June 23. I'm sure the Ayrshire
lads will be out in force to lay waste to the field and plunder the big prizes
that day. | for one will be looking forward to playing one of the most
challenging courses in the area.

The National Championship is to be played at East Sussex GC on October
13 and 14.

After a brief conversation with some of the West Section lads at Harrogate
it was tentatively agreed to hold a rematch of the dramatic and thrilling

football match we enjoyed a few year’s ago in Glasgow.

Director of Football, Marshall Sloss, has taken on the responsibility of
organising a fearless squad to give the West a torrid time of it. Anyone
interested in playing should contact either Marshall or myself. It was only
lack of fitness, subs and talent that let us down last time!

Our annual match against the County Down Greenkeeper’s has been
scheduled for Friday, September 19 at Duncan Gray’s The Pines GC in
Dumfries. Having lost the first two year’s to the Irish lads | feel we jolly
well need to roll our sleeves up next time and keep the Shield on Ayrshire
soil. Give us a ring if you're up for it.

Ability to hold one’s drink would be an assett to this event!

That’s it for now. I'm off to watch the Boro destroy Cardiff as we march on
to cup glory, just a pity we couldn’t of got Man U or Chelsea in final?

Denis Tweddell
07939 104701 denis.t@hotmail.co.uk

CENTRAL

Congratulations go to Albert Arnott, currently the Head Greenkeeper at




